
Coordinator of Energy
Attn: Director, Wholesale Markets Branch
Energy Policy WA
Locked Bag 11 Cloisters Square WA
PERTH BC WA 6850

7 September 2022

Dear Mr Thomas,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Woodside Energy’s Integrated Energy Network
rule change proposal.

The energy sector in Western Australia exists to provide electricity and gas to consumers. It is
central to energy production and delivery that the long-term interests of energy consumers are
served. The Expert Consumer Panel (ECP) was established by the Western Australian
Government to provide input on policy, rules and other processes across all elements of the
energy supply chain.
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overall reduction in the emissions from the facility. The imminent legislation of a 43 per cent
emissions reduction target for the Australian economy (by 2030) also means clarity is critical
because what happens inside this facility will significantly impact the emissions reduction task
for all other energy consumers.

A process issue we would urge you to consider is the timing of the technical work being
undertaken in parallel to the rule change process rather than prior to submission of the


